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TO : All Schools Division Superintendet

Regional Office Employees

FROM £ THE DIRECTORATE

SUBJECT : New Regional Director of Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic
Resources (BFAR)

DATE : September 17, 2018

Please be advised of the new Regional Director of the Bureau of fisheries
and Aquatic Resources in the name of Dr. Lilia C. Garcia, CESE,

All communications to Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources (BFAR)
Regional Office lll shall be addressed to the above mentioned head of office.

For information and Guidance.

A tive Officer
Administrative Division
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